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Office of the President December 21, 1972 

MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. Bill Fleming, President 

THROUGH: 

SUBJECT: 

Student Congress 

Dr. Wayne Duke, 
Student Life 

Dean ~ /-J- 73 
Student Congress Resolution 72-61 
Additional Aid for Handicapped Students 

This will acknowledge the receipt of the above resolution concerning 
improved facilities for hand!i.capped students. For sometime we have 
been in the process of improving facilities such as more restroom and 
ramp facilities, the lowering of drinking fountains and telephones, 
easier access into buildings, and additional parking facilities. These 
projects are all in various stages of development at this time . The 
establishment of a special electronic system for the assistance of 
blind students on campus is currently under investigation. Such a 
project will, however, require considerable additional funds and it 
will be sometime before it can be given final consideration. 

Buildings which are now being built oo meet all the standards of construction 
for handicapped students. Davis Hall, which is the administration building, 
is the first building which has been constmuctem since the new law regarding 
facilities for handicapped persons went into effect. We certainly will 
continue in our efforts to improve the University environment for handicapped 
students. 

WHN:jf 

W. H. Nedderman 
Acting President 


